
JULY  2010  SUDAN  AFRICAN  MISSION 

 Paul & Marilyn Douglass Phone (503) 665-1069,   PO Box 187 Gresham, OR 97030 
There are 100 Native Sudanese, ordained Evangelists with college degrees preaching in their home towns.  They 
take turns today coming to Malek to teach 40 to 60 new Students in their own language at ABC.  There are now 
a total of 160 Evangelists, including students, serving Christ in growing churches in Sudan. Prayers requested!! 
  Web page:  http://SudanAfricanMission.org        E-mail  sampdouglass@comcast.net               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MALEK CONGREGATION: We have made this picture large for you to study the people . It is not a wide angle lens to see all 
the multitude. We also lightened the picture so you can make out their faces and clothes. Notice anything different from your USA 
congregation? Yes, see how many young faces there are, also the absence of old faces. Notice their "Sunday Best" clothes but all 
live in poverty.  Notice each  neatly dressed young  Evangelists are the oldest people. Notice Dut on the left side, their beloved 
"Worship Leader "with the pink shirt and his drum on his chest.  One young man asked me: "Are you a Christian" I told him  
"yes". He exclaimed to me, "I am going to run home and tell my father of you because my father says 'Church is just for children".  

PEORIA MISSIONARY CONVENTION CLOTHES 
  I see something else in this picture. Twenty years ago when 
Yournew went back home to his people, none were wearing 
clothes. Maybe some had a rag draped over their shoulder. 
96,000 pieces of clothes were shipped in two 20ft containers to 
Sudan from the 2004 Peoria National Missionary Convention. 
Until then Yournew preached modesty at church and people 
stayed in their huts not coming to church. 
  This is a picture of the 2007 Malek congregation with their 
large new church building in the background with the cross on 
it. The church building was the first "Super Hut" in Sudan built 
like their10 ft living hut. Many poles held up the church roof 
but torrential downpours of rain for a week left too much water 
(tons) trapped in the straw roof and the roof collapsed. The mud 
walls dissolved. So the church in Malek has been meeting under 
a tree and a large tent for over a year.  This year (2010), SAM is 
laying aside $5,000.00 a month in a "Malek building fund" for a 
building with concrete walls, roof trusses, insulation and metal 
roofing,  like the blue Bible College roof to the right next door.   
Do you wish to have a part with an extra $100.00 this month for  
building a church building?  It is being used to win thousands to 
Jesus Christ their Lord in Malek and nearby villages. 

            YOURNEW'S JULY 1st CHURCH REPORT 
   "The work  of the ministry is going on well. Our Lord is doing 
very great work among our people. Church ministry is growing 
well. There are lot of people called to his Church. We have 47 
baptisms from the April - June2010. I will send you all the  
details in my report when arrive in Nairobi. 
  The Malek Christian hospital has grown and is treating about 
600 people a day. Especially children and women are blessed by 
this hospital. We pray to get more funds for medicines and floor 
tiles. I am working on the report with proposals for the Sudan 
Church in Aweil area before I come to Nairobi. We are very 
grateful for all the support you have been sending to our people . 
It has made a big difference in lives of our people in Aweil.   
   We thank God that has blessed us with the good rain in Aweil 
area this year. The Ox- Plow project is going well this year.  
The lower land flooded because of the heavy rain and the higher 
land will gain more crops now than the lower land. 
 We need funds for three important projects for the Church. 
 1. Building the Malek Church building. 
   2. Floor tiles for the Hospital. 
     3.The Orphan Children's 360 Acre Ranch.   
Pass my greetings to Sam and our donor in USA."   Yournew 



 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUDAN AFRICAN MISSION 
PO Box  187 
Gresham, OR  97030 

PLEASE READ THIS: In 1988 God called Marilyn and Paul to go to closed 
Sudan .GOD LAID ON OUR HEART to use native Sudanese men to be "The 
Missionary" to Sudan. God placed Yournew in my hands. I told Yournew "If 
you do not have a ministry then I do not have a ministry. God's Holy Spirit 
has worked wonders through Yournew. In 2001, Paul wrote to you saying we 
had chosen an empty county in the wilderness called "Malek" meaning  "Area 
of Red Rock", which was Yournew's home area. Today the message of the 
Cross with Christ's saving Blood is crying from that "Red Rock" (pictured 
above) to the hearts of multitudes in Sudan!  Pray for the Sudan Church 
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GOD, GIVE US 

TIME TO 
SERVE 

THOSE IN 
NEED 

When we look 
at people like 
this man sitting 
on the edge of a 
hospital bed at 
the Malek 
Christian 
Hospital with 
great pain.                           
Our hearts go 
out to them. He 
is just one of  
eighteen thousand that came to the hospital last month (600 a 
day).  Dr. Garang does his best to nurse back to health. Our 
Bible College students and leaders tell them of eternity and 
Jesus The Christ who loves them and gives them salvation and 
peace with God.  
  Such occasions focuses a saying I always keep in mind. 

Time is 
Too Exhausting for those who struggle 

Too Agonizing for those who Suffer.  
Too Slow for those who Wait. 

         Too Swift for those who Fear. 
Long for those who Grieve. 

Too Short for those who Rejoice. 
But for those of us who Love, 

                           Time is Eternity 
I thank God every day for those of you that have stepped up to 
the door of Mercy and have begged to enter in to march along 
with Paul and Marilyn into Eternity with such peace in our 
hearts that we are doing all we can for the Sudanese Church. 

 
BEV'S JUNE REPORT 

  I was able to spend a week at camp at West Central Christian 
Service Camp near La Monte, MO June 13-18 with the high 
school campers.  In addition to teaching  a class, each evening I 
did a mission moment and presented SAM.  It was exciting to 
interact with the students and see their excitement for missions.  
These young people will carry their desire to help others on 
throughout their adult life and they will be the ones encouraging 
the congregation where they attend to support missions in the 
future.  Sunday morning June 20th, I was able to visit the 
Sunday School class in Eldon, MO.  This class of first and 
second graders have brought their offering every week and the 
money has been given to SAM for several years. 
      ONE SQUARE MILE OF PRIME FARM LAND!  
  This is the second appeal. Last month it made many of you 
blink your eyes  in amazement.  What an opportunity to have a 
self supporting Children's ranch with Food, Meat, Vegetables, 
Milk, Many homes, warm Beds, Christian House Parents, 
Prayer Chapel, Guarded Gates and love: James 1:27 "This is 
pure religion"(Now 100's roam the streets stealing).   Yournew 
and Paul have stood looking many times with tears in our eyes 
at 360 acres(one square mile ) of prime, rich, level soil. The 
community carved a cross into its bark of a large tree to 
designate it for the Church.  None of the returning refugees have 
built upon it because the Community has set this acreage aside 
as "Dedicated to God" for an Orphan Children's Home.   
  The cost? Free to the Church. Fifteen years ago we prayed and 
dreamed for God to lead us: SO the Malek Compound with the 
Aweil Bible College with preachers had to come 1st and then. 
Yournew cried "How can I convince my people of the Loving 
God when they are dying in my arms"? SO the Malek Christian 
Hospital came next. Yet hundreds of homeless children roamed. 
  Again in 2002 we stood on this 360 acreage and controlled our 
trembling enthusiasm  realizing the expense involved.  
1.A crop without a fence would be devastated by wild animals.   
2. Children without a house to live in is beyond reason. 
3.What's a Children's Home without Mom, Dad & Caretakers? 
4. $200,000.00 is coming in.  but "It will come".  Next month 
SAM shall start a list of  "Children Ranch contributors!" 


